
Buik, Jessica

From: Buik. Jessica
Sent: Monday, 2 April 20121:50 PM
To: MacFie, David
Gc: Fleming, Richard
Subiect: RE: Re FOI request by Johanna Henry: Hobart Office search result [SEC=|N-

coNFTDENCEI

Secu rity Classif ication :

IN-CONFIDENCE

Thanks David - much appreciated.

Jess

From: MacFie, David
Sent: Monday, 2 April 2012 1:31 PM
To: Buik, Jessica
Subject: Re FOI request by Johanna Henry: Hobart Office search result [SEC=IN-CONFIDENCE]

HiJess,

The attached docs are all that we could find concerning the Wikileaks matter raised by Senator Bob Brown
with the ACCC in January 20L1. (l presume that you have already checked TRIM / DORTS for any other docs
received or created by other ACCC offices that could relate to Johanna Henry's FOI request - | note that
when I had a look in TRIM there appeared to be a few other docs that could potentially be relevant.)

Attached (in no particular order) are:

L. Brian Cassidy's letter of 3 March 20L1 to Senator Brown.

2. Senator Brown's original letter to the ACCC re the Wikileaks matter which is dated "1"L January 2010', but
the 2010 is a typo by his office, the real date of his letter being 1L January 2011. Senator Brown directed his
letter to the ACCC Canberra office but it was then referred to Hobart office to draft a response for Brian
Cassidy.

3. The Trackit for the matter.

4. A draft letter to Senator Brown for Brian Cassidy's s¡gnature prepared by the then ACCC Hobart Regional
Director Peter Clemes in February 2OL1-. (Note that the final version of the letter signed by Brian Cassidy
differs somewhat from the version drafted by Peter Clemes.)

Regards,

David MacFie
Investigator I Enforcement Operations - Tasmania
Australian Competition & Consumer Commission
Level 3 | 86 Collins Street, Hobart 7000 | www.accc.qov.au
T: +61 362t5 9304 | F: +6L362347796
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